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Chairman Warren and Members of the Committee, thank you so much for giving me the 
opportunity to share my thoughts on HB 2062 today. My name is Trenna Soderling, a 
constituent from Lawrence/Douglas County KS. I am writing today to encourage the committee 
to vote NO on HB 2062.  

Committee, need I remind you that Kansas voters have expressed to you, through the 
democratic processes our country upholds so dearly, that the state of Kansas is FOR legalized 
abortion rights? And you may protest, "we are trying to instate a law that would assist with 
medical and pregnancy-related expenses". No, committee, you are not. You are trying to codify 
personhood for fetuses in an attempt to undermine the wishes of Kansas constituents. The 
people of Kansas have already spoken. Stop going against what the constituents have already 
told you. Or need I remind you that as elected officials you are supposed to be the voice of the 
people, not the people's oppressors?  

I do want to thank you for listening to me and other Kansas voters. I hope you listen to what we 
have said in the past, what we are saying now, and what we will say in the future. I encourage 
you to note "no" on the passage of HB 2062. Thank you.  

 


